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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – MAY 22, 2019 

The Voice on the Net Coalition Announces 
New Board, Officers and Members 

The Voice on the Net Coalition (VON), the only trade association dedicated to 
advocating regulatory policies that promote and advance IP-enabled communications, today 
announced its new Board of Directors and officers for 2019-2020. 

The new board members are Brendan Kasper, 8X8; Pat Foster, AT&T; Lily Toy, 
Dialpad; Darah Franklin, Google; Paula Boyd, Microsoft; John Murphy, Nextiva; and, Rachel 
Petty, RingCentral. 

The new officers are Rachel Petty, Chairwomen; John Murphy, President; Pat Foster, 
Secretary; and, Darah Franklin, Treasurer. 

VON also welcomes two new members:  Telnyx, LLC and Twilio, Inc. 

“I look forward to working with our new board, officers and members on the important 
regulatory issues that will be facing the IP communications industry this year,” VON counsel 
Glenn Richards said.  “Our diverse membership and unique focus allow us to bring a fresh 
perspective to the policy debates that will shape the IP communications industry for the next 
decade.” 

 

For additional information, contact Glenn Richards at 202-663-8215 or 
glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com  


